
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear brothers. 
 
Fraternal greetings from Chile. 
Here we are working in the Lord's work with the strength that our God gives us. 
Already gradually overcoming the health problems we face. Thank you for your 
prayers and help in this difficult time. 
I always ask our God in my prayers to be protecting each one of you and giving you 
life and health. 
 
The report of the activities carried out in October at the Church of Christ in Limache, 
Chile. 
 
I teach Bible lessons for the local church, focused on the spiritual growth of the 
brothers in Christ. I have preached the following topics: 
 
- We Are All In "The Line" Of Waiting! Hebrews 9:27. 
- "Home" Proverbs 24: 3-4. 
- Can You Be Worshiping God In Vain? Matthew 15: 7-8. 
- "What is Necessary to Enter Heaven" Matthew 13:44. 
- "The Sacrifice That God Does Not Contempt" Psalms 51.17. 
- "Learn From Me" Matthew 11:30. 
- "The Law of God for the forgiveness of sins" Romans 3:23. 
- "Not Reaching for the Grace of the Lord" Hebrews 12:15. 
- "Encourage And Build Up One Another" 1Tesanolisences 5:11. 

 
In the meetings on Tuesdays and Thursdays we alternate with the brothers for 
teaching. Brother Rubén Toledo is presenting lessons on the New Testament church. 
 
I continue to present through the ZOOM platform, Bible lessons with some churches 
that ask me for help in various teaching topics. 
This month I presented by Zoom the lesson: What do we learn from Jochebed? 
Exodus 2: 1-10 to a group of sisters from Mexico, Colombia, Peru, Venezuela, 
Panama, and Chile. 
Every Monday we meet to teach the Bible with the brothers of the Church of Christ in 
Punta Arenas, Chile. We study about the Holy Spirit. 
Also on Monday nights, I teach with some brothers from the Church of Christ in 
Catacaos, Peru. Thursdays with the Church of Christ in Pillaro, Ecuador. 

EMILIO ACEVEDO 
Church of Christ Limache - Chile. 

E-mail: milines55@gmail.com 
Cell +56 9 55156454 

Report October 2021. 



I continue to edit, every week, Bible lessons that I post on YouTube and Facebook, 
this evangelistic effort reaches hundreds of people and has been of great help to 
many brothers in times of pandemic. 
 
Our health. 
Thank God our health is improving little by little. Medicines have succeeded in 
eliminating the Helicobacter Pylori bacteria. The biopsy indicated that there is no 
cancer. Although the problem of anemia continues, which is being treated with new 
medicines. In January I have to undergo new tests, as I must be aware of the anemia 
that occurs. 
Inés, my wife, still has problems with the trigeminal nerve, we hope to get an MRI this 
month so that the neurologist can schedule her operation. 
I appreciate her help and prayers that are essential when we go through difficult 
times and sickness. 
 
My beloved brothers, I am always thanking our God for your companionship and 
support in my work of preaching the gospel in this corner of the world. God bless 
you. 
 
"Because God is not unjust to forget your work and the work of love that you have 
shown towards his name, having served the saints and still serving them" Hebrews 
6:10. 
 
His brother. 
 

Emilio Acevedo. 


